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MINUTES 

DRAINAGE DISTRICT 26 LATERAL 4 

LANDOWNER MEETING 

OCTOBER 25, 2017 

1:00 P.M. 

 

Hardin County Board of Supervisor Chairman, Lance Granzow, opened the meeting.  Also present was Supervisor, Renee 

McClellan; Landowners, Paul Peterson, Curt Groen and Marvin Krause; Heather Thomas with Clapsaddle-Garber 

Associates (CGA); Drainage Clerk, Tina Schlemme. Absent: BJ Hoffman. 
 

McClellan moved, Granzow seconded to approve the agenda as presented. All ayes. Motion carried. 
 

After introductions were made, Peterson stated the drainage problems occurring south of 190th Street and between C 

Avenue and D Avenue. He would like to see the old and new tiles hooked together. It was stated an alternative would be 

to abandon the newer tile and replace the old tile with 30” pipe. It was discussed whether this would constitute as an 

improvement or not. Thomas stated she would have to research the plans to give a definite opinion.  

 

It was agreed that Thomas would review the televising and report back with options on how to proceed. 

 

McClellan moved, Granzow seconded to instruct CGA to investigate the district and propose options for resolving the 

drainage problems. All ayes. Motion carried. 

 

McClellan moved, Granzow seconded to adjourn the meeting. All ayes. Motion carried. 

 

 


